
RESIDENTIAL LEAF PICK UP 

The City of Minonk will be initiating residential leaf pick up starting November 4th and will continue until 

November 27nd. Pick up days will depend on weather conditions and other City issues that take 

precedence.  Your patience will be greatly appreciated during this process. The following must be 

adhered to in order for leaves to be picked up: 

1) Leaves only – keep piles of brush separate from the leaves. 

2) Leaves must be placed at the edge of your property within 3 feet of the street or pushed onto 

the edge of the street for easier pick up.  

3) DO NOT place leaves on gravel drives or parking areas. If placed on gravel they will not be 

picked up.   

4) DO NOT mow grass clippings/leaves into the street for pick up. 
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